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NEWSLETTER ~ 11th May 2018  
 

PERSONAL BEST CERTIFICATES 
This week’s ‘Personal Best’ certificates go to:  

Amelia, Summer, Toms, Dalton, Matilda, Lara, Lailey, Leo, Rade, 

Archie (Reception) Kaiden Y1, Sam Y1, Kian Y1, Ruby Y1, Aidan Y1, 

Jake Y1,  Millie Y3, Noah Y3, Harry Y3, Holly Y3, Che Y3, Bilal Y3, 

Jessica Y3, Gracie-Mae Y4, Imogen Y4, Emma Y4, Eva Y4, Liam Y4, 

Alani Y4, Theo Y4, Brooke Y4, Jack Y4, Matiss Y4, Kelsie Y4,  

Chloe Y4, Zane Y4, Sydney Y4, Liam Y5, Beth Y5, Jessica Y5, 

Brogan Y6, Maddison Y6,  

 

All of these children should all be very proud of their achievements. 

 

ENVIRONMENTALLY FRIENDLY GREENFIELDS 
Last Wednesday, Caron Henderson from the Woodland Trust 

came into school to talk to the children about how we can all be 

more environmentally friendly and try to protect our 

environment.  
 

She told the children a story called 'The Man Who Planted 

Trees' all about how a shepherd turned a wasteland area into a 

beautiful forest full of nature. The moral of this story is that 

we need to look after our environment and the trees, because 

they are home to so many creatures and animals,  

as well as providing vital oxygen for us to survive.  
 

This links in with the work that has been going on in our outdoor spaces this week, which has 

included planting more trees.  

 

We are also working towards the Woodland Trust ‘Green Tree Schools 

Awards’ that recognise schools for completing environmental projects 

and encouraging outdoor learning.  
 

We earned our Bronze Green Tree School Award at the start of the year 

for the work that we are doing to look after and protect our 

environment.  
 

We are now very close to achieving our Silver Award and we’ll keep you 

updated on our progress with this later this term.  
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 SUMMER I ‘GOING FOR GOLD’ ATTENDANCE MEDAL TABLE 
 

Class 
 99% to 100% 

5 points 

 97.5% to 98.9% 

3 points 

 96% to 97.4% 

1 point 

Points 

Total 

3T   
20/4 4/5 

 
27/4 

 
11/5 

14 

4S  
27/4 

  
4/5 11/5 

 
20/4 

12 

6CE      
20/4 27/4 4/5 11/5 

 12 

4L   
20/4 27/4 

  10 

1C  
20/4 

 
4/5 

  
27/4 11/5 

10 

2W  
20/4 

 
27/4 

 8 

3C    
27/4 4/5 

 
20/4 

7 

5W  
20/4 

  
4/5 

6 

6H   
27/4 

  
4/5 11/5 

5 

2I   
20/4 

 
  11/5 

4 

Rec   
4/5 

 
11/5 

4 

5T     
20/4 27/4 

2 

1H    
11/5 

1 

 

 
 

children had 100% attendance this week. Well done to them all! 

 

 

 

 

FINALLY . . . SUMMER I LEARNING REFLECTION WEEK 

As usual, Learning Reflection events will take place during the last week of this half term.  
 

We are looking forward to seeing parents/carers and family members in school to share and 

celebrate the children’s achievements and successes with you.  

 
 

 

Monday 

21st May 

Tuesday 

22nd May 

Wednesday 

23rd May 

Thursday 

24th May 

 Year 2 

9:00 a.m. 

Year 6 

9:00 a.m. 
Year 4 

9:00 a.m. 

Year 3  

2:30 p.m. 

Reception 

2:00 p.m. 

Year 5  

2:30 p.m. 

Year 1  

2:30 p.m. 

272 


